
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

              Winter Wildlife Field Days
March 2025 in locations throughout Benton, Linn, 

Polk and Marion Counties 

Winter Wildlife Field Days, led by the Willamette Valley National Wildlife Refuge 
Complex and brought to you by many incredible partners, invite you to help bring 
this popular bilingual (English/Spanish) nature education event to life in March!  

What:  We are looking for volunteers to staff and run Field Stations that will 
pop-up in local parks and community spaces in March.  

When:  2 and 3-hour volunteer options on weekends and weekdays 
throughout the month of March 2025. 

Who:  Volunteers (8th grade and above) can choose to help with: 
 Welcoming families, sharing materials 
 Guide visitors through activities and on nature walks 
 Lead groups through data collection for soil studies 
 Help with set up and tear down 
 No experience necessary. You will have a staff member to guide 

you and provide support! 

Where:  Field Stations in the Corvallis, Albany, Monmouth, Dallas, 
Independence, Salem, and Jefferson area with activities including: 

 Decomposer studies                                              
 Nature calm kits 
 Live critters  
 Bird and nature walks 

 Prairie habitat activity and craft 
 Obstacle course 
 3D Habitats 
 Native plant herbarium creation 

Sign up! To sign up to volunteer: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084DACAD2AA0FF2-55045396-winter 
For more information contact: ricardo_rodriguez@fws.gov; (541)-360-8043 

The Corvallis School District does not necessarily sponsor or endorse this organization or its activities. The District assumes no 
liability for its contents or events arising out of this distribution.




